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To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 19-1073-ELBTX
Date: Monday, February 15, 2021 10:01:47 AM

The Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) will hold a virtual public hearing for the Emerson Creek
Transmission Line,# 19-1073-ELBTX, on Feb 9, 2021.

| am confident that the OPSB clearly realizes that the more than 1,000 public letters,
comments, and signed petitions in opposition to the Emerson Creek Wind Project from the
people in Erie and Huron Counties make it obvious that we would also oppose the
Transmission Line project. Without the Emerson Creek Wind Project, there is no need for a
Transmission Line Project.

| would also hopefully assume the OPSB would be aware that form letters, drummed up by
Apex, in support of the Transmission Line project, have a probability greater than 95 % of
coming from people that live far outside, and more than likely have never stepped foot in, the
project area.

Since my objection to both the Wind Project and Transmission Line Project is already on
public record, there was no need for me to virtually attend, or make public comment during
the Public Hearing on Feb 9. | will not officially speak for my fellow neighbors, but am quite
sure that the majority have the same thoughts and opinions regarding this public hearing.

Thank you for your consideration,

Krista Beck
11304 Strecker Rd
Bellevue, OH 44811
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